
 
 

 
 
 

Request for Proposals 
Design Build Services 

RFQ 2021 
Deadline – April 13th, 2021, @ 2:00 p.m. 

Tammy Jackson 
Community Development Operations 

Director 
3/22/2021 

The Suffolk Redevelopment and Housing Authority will be accepting proposals from qualified 
contractors to present design-build proposals for single-family homes to be constructed on vacant lots 
located within the city limits of Suffolk, Virginia. The virtual pre-submission meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, April 6, 2021, at 2:00 p.m. via Zoom, please email tjackson@suffolkrha.org for a link to the 
meeting not less than 24 hours prior to the meeting date and time.  Proposals must be received no 
later than Tuesday, April 13, 2021, at 2:00 p.m. To request a copy of the full Request for Proposal 
package, please contact Tammy Jackson at (757) 539-2100 or via email at tjackson@suffolkrha.org.  

Submitters must ensure that employees and applicants for employment are not discriminated against 
because of race, color, religion, sex, familial status, handicap, or national origin, or any other protected 
class.  Small (SBE), minority (MBE), and women-owned businesses (WBE), and Section 3 Business 
Concerns are encouraged to submit proposals for this project.                                                                        

Any firm/owner/officer that is debarred, suspended or otherwise excluded from or ineligible for 
participation in federal assistance programs may not undertake any activity in part or in full under this 
project.   

Accommodations for individuals with handicaps/disabilities or limited English proficiency shall be 
assisted upon request by calling 757-539-2100, TTY 1-800-897-5630. 
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